
ADAGIO ACTIVITY REPORT 2020 

 

The beginning of 2020 saw Adagio in the middle of fest season. Before the lockdown was 

announced and the fest season came to an abrupt end, the society participated in a total of four 

competitions. These were as follows: Gargi college (5th February),  

Lady Shri Ram college (18th February), Shri Venkateshwara College (28th February) and 

Hansraj college (1st March). 

 

With the commencement of the first lockdown on the 22nd of March, Adagio  faced an unusual 

challenge. However, the society continued to function against all odds, now conducting its 

activities in the online mode. Rehearsals were being conducted every once in a while, since the 

situation was unclear and the members were unsure of what direction they should take the 

society in. Elections were conducted and the newly elected council for the year 2020-21 took 

over in the month of October.  

 

As the batch of 2023 entered their first year, online auditions  were conducted for admitting new 

members. On the 26th of November, 2020 a routine choreographed by existing members was 

taught to about 50 auditionees over a zoom call. They were asked to send in a video of the same 

within a span of three days. This was followed by deliberation amongst the core team of 11 and 

resulted in the addition of 24 members to the Adagio family. In this manner, as 2020 came to an 

end, the society entered a fresh new chapter with the objective of functioning more actively 

despite the challenge put forward by the pandemic.  


